
 

 
 
 

Immigration Legal Advice & 
Referral Clinic 

 
 

This free Immigration Clinic is open for walk-in clients from 
10:00AM to 12:00PM at Carlos Rosario International Public Charter 

School, 1100 Harvard Street, N.W., Washington, D.C., 20009. 
 
 

D A T E  

Saturday, June 3, 2023 
 

*If you have COVID-19, have been  
exposed to someone with COVID-19,  
or have symptoms, please refrain  
from entering the clinic space. 
 
*Masks are REQUIRED.  

 
 

 
This Clinic is open to anyone. You do NOT have to be a 
DC resident. If you have a question about United States 
immigration law, you can meet with an attorney one-
on-one to talk about your legal problem and get free 
legal advice. All services are FREE.  

 
*Please bring all of the documents concerning 
your legal problem to the Clinic on Saturday. 
You may be referred to another organization to see if 
another attorney can help you with your matter. If you 
are referred to another attorney or organization, this 
clinic cannot promise that you will get an attorney or 
receive services at that organization. 

 

 
For more help, visit http://www.lawhelp.org/dc/issues/immigration 

 


